
The Estates, The Hills, The Ridge and The Vistas 

Gate Policy for Open House and Garage Sale 

Effective June 18, 2012, the policy of Mountain Springs Ranch Property Owners Association 

is that entrance gates in The Estates, The Hills, The Ridge and The Vistas will not be 

programmed open for garage sales, personal events, or open houses. Gates will only be 

programmed open for emergencies and/or gate malfunction. 


